

For classes- PN-I Circular No. SGS/152/2023-24 Date :- 06-11-2023



Dear Parents,

As we welcomed November, we are feeling the nip in the air in the morning. You are advised to ensure that your ward is warmly clad. Wearing of winter uniform is optional till further notice. Winter Uniform of few sizes is available and can be purchased from school to avoid last minute rush. Kindly contact to the store department for procuring the winter uniform. (Store Incharge - 9650987707).

School will observe winter timings w.e.f. 9th November' 20223 The new timings will be from 9:15 am to 1:00 pm. The changed pick up timings will be informed to you soon.

Please send your ward on the bus stop accordingly from w.e.f. 09.11.2023.

I hope you will ignore the initial hiccups in the beginning.

Best regards

(PRINCIPAL)